Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi

Mobile: 0722 455222

E-mail: slittlebees@yahoo.com

Date: 7th July 2009

FRIENDS OF AFRICA

FROM TRACY – TO SPONSOR LARA
Dear Sponsor Lara,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM MAY – JULY 2009 

I want to say thank you to sponsor of Tracy Moraa. You chose your daughter when we had cholera in our community. Your foster daughter suffered a lot. She was worst children affected. She was to die due to cholera, but God is great he survived. 
Tracy is too weak and tired, she is only crying a lot. She is not yet comfortable, she passed through oxygen 2 times. She received drips of water 4 paints, she was so dull I tell you.
But at the moment I am taking care of her to give her plenty fo hot water and fruits, but she it is not easy for her to chew food, I pray day by day she will be quite fine. I will be givng you updates concerning Tracy Moraaaa, she is in baby class.
Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mama Lucy Odipo. 

Little Bees School
